
 
 

 
TIMBER LAKES WATER SPECIAL SERVICE DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ADOPTING 2014 BUDGET 
Notice is given that the Timber Lakes Water Special Service District will hold a 

public hearing at its regularly Scheduled Meeting on November 19, 2012, at 6:00 p.m. in 
the Wasatch County Council room at 25 N. Main, Heber City, Utah, to take public 
comment on adopting its tentative 2014 Budget.  The budget is available for public 
review on Utah’s public website and at the office at 190 N. Main Street, Suite B-3, Heber 
City, Utah from 9:00 am – 5:00 pm, M-F.  

 


